PRESS RELEASE - FEBRUARY 2025

The Women’s Motor Club at the 2025
Rétromobile Show in Paris

For the first time, the Women’s Motor Club will participate in the Rétromaobile
Show, which will take place from February 5 to 9 at Paris Expo Porte de
Versailles.

Founded in 2023, the Women’s Motor Club brings
together women passionate about automobiles,
motorcycles, and aviation. Exhibiting at Rétromobile
marks a significant milestone for the club as it celebrates
its first anniversary. This event will be an opportunity to
showcase its activities, engage with enthusiasts, and
welcome new members.

"The Rétromobile Show is a fantastic opportunity to
highlight the role of women in industries where they remain
underrepresented. We are excited to share our passion and
inspire more women to join the club,"

says Mylene Dorange, founder of the Women’s Motor
Club.

A Unique Gathering of Excellence and
Automotive Passion

Throughout the week, Mylene Dorange and the members of the Women’s Motor Club will be present
to meet visitors and share their vision. The stand will also feature a rare piece: the Interceptor Mark
2, loaned by SIMA.

The presence of the Women’s Motor Club at the Rétromobile Show is made possible thanks to the
support of Mecanicusand Rétromobile, who share the goal of promoting innovative female-led
initiatives in the world of exceptional vehicles.

Practical Information

Dates: February 5-9
Stand : 1 H095

About the Women’s Motor Club

Founded in 2023, the Women’s Motor Club is an association dedicated to women passionate about automobiles,
motorcycles, and aviation. Through various activities and events, it aims to encourage their presence in these
traditionally male-dominated fields.
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